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One-month full closure of Front Street  
UPDATED: January 31, 2024 

Starting mid-February, Fraser Crossing Partners will implement a one-month full closure of Front Street between 
Begbie Street and E. Columbia Street. Front Street Mews will remain open. This closure is required for crews to offload 
steel girders, build temporary support structures, and begin installing girders, which will form the new bridge deck, 
between Front Street and Columbia Street.  

While this full closure is in effect, drivers will be detoured to Columbia Street. Trucks will continue to use official truck 
routes (including observing applicable time restrictions). All traffic pattern changes and detours will be well signed, 
and traffic control personnel will be on site to direct traffic as required.  

Additional closures of both Front Street and Columbia Street will be required to install girders and build the new 
bridge deck over the roadway. The next closure will be a full closure of Columbia Street for crews to lift girders across 
this section of roadway. Front and Columbia will not be closed at the same time, and more information will be 
provided in advance. 
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting mid-February and continuing for 
approximately one month.   

 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m  
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
 
Some non-noisy work activities will take place at 
night and on Sundays. The full road closure will be 
in effect 24/7. 

 

Traffic  
Drivers will be detoured to Columbia Street. 
Trucks will be detoured to designated truck 
routes such as Royal Avenue and Braid 
Street/E 8th Ave during the day. 
Alternatively, trucks may use 10th Ave both 
day and night. Traffic control personnel will 
be on site to assist when necessary. All traffic 
pattern changes and detour routes will be 
well signed. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience longer than normal travel 
times due to detours and higher traffic volumes. 
We appreciate your patience while this work is 
underway. 

More information regarding girder installation activities in New Westminster and required road closures is available at 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca. Additional notifications will be provided in advance of each closure. 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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